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To Whom It May Concern,

Thank you for the EPA's ongoing commitment to update the United States' sources and sinks of Greenhouse Gas
 emissions. I'm writing to strongly urge the EPA to continue this work for many years to come. The Inventory has
 been an essential source over the years for determining innovative activities on behalf of businesses and
 landowners. As one such example, the foundation provided by the Inventory has directly contributed to our efforts
 to design a first of its kind market transaction to financially reward farmers for conserving grasslands. Looking
 forward the opportunities to engage land-based emission reduction projects is poised to grow and the continued
 publication of updated information will no doubt guide future initiatives.

Sincerely

Jacoba Aldersebaes

   
         

                                            
                        twitter | facebook | linkedin | blog 

 


